
From: Penny O'Shea 

Sent: 20 November 2018 12:43 

To:  

Cc:  

Subject: FW: FAO Mr Kaiserman: Hazelbury Bryan Neighbourhood Plan 

Dear Mr Tapscott  
 

I am writing further to your email of 8 November 2018 addressed to Mr Kaiserman as 
the Independent Examiner of the Hazelbury Bryan Neighbourhood Plan. I did forward 
your email to him but in order to ensure the independence of the examination it would 
not be appropriate for Mr Kaiserman to enter into any direct correspondence with 
representors.    
 

As set out in the legislation and PPG, it is expected that the examination of a draft 
neighbourhood plan will not include a public hearing, and that the examiner should 
reach a view by considering written representations.  In the present case, the 
Examiner  considered hearing sessions to be unnecessary as the consultation responses, 
including those received on behalf of your client, clearly articulated the objections to 
the Plan and presented arguments for and against its suitability to proceed to a 
referendum. 
 

The Examiner has now concluded his examination and his report will shortly be 
submitted to North Dorset District Council. The Council will make his report publicly 
available in due course. 
 

Regards 
 

Principal Director, Trevor Roberts Associates 
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